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From: Susan.Almy [mailto:susan.almy@comcast.net] 
Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2012 3:36 PM
To: Comments
Subject: RIN3064-AD85

I am the minority leader on House Ways & Means in New Hampshire, and have served in the legislature for 16 
years, 14 on Finance and W&M, and on my county executive committee for fourteen years, and have worked with 
various sub-town district problems and problems of school district bonding.  We cannot afford to increase costs by 
treating sub-units of state and local governments differently than the governments themselves.  All our bonding is 
backed by our full faith and credit and we have an excellent track record.  Please do not impose the Volcker rule 
on bodies that have never had to deal with it and have no history that would justify it.

Rep Susan Almy, GR 11, New Hampshire

Sent from my iPad
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